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Ø 1780 Great Basin Blvd. Ely, Nevada 89301  ~  bgolla@cityofelynv.gov  ~  775-750-7137 Letter of Interest 				

To:	Nevada	Emergency	Medical	Services	Committee		 	 	 January	6,	2021		
	
Subject:	Second	Term	Board	Member	
	
I	submit	this	letter	of	interest	for	a	continuation	for	the	current	seat	I	occupy	representing	a	fire-
fighting	agency	at	which	some	of	the	firemen	are	employed	and	some	serve	as	volunteers.		

I	request	the	Committee	vote	to	keep	me	in	place	for	a	second	term	to	continue	to	improve	the	
EMS	system.	I	have	served	with	the	Committee	from	January	of	2019	to	current.	During	my	two	
years	I	have	been	present	for	all	meetings	but	1.	I	have	been	working	on	legislation	changes	and	
policy	and	procedure	changes	with	the	EMS	system	and	would	like	the	opportunity	to	follow	
through	on	the	projects	in	motion.	

If	granted,	I	will	follow	through	on	the	open	projects	and	see	them	through	the	legislation	
process	to	make	the	positive	changes	for	all	of	EMS	in	Nevada.		

	

Thank	you	for	the	consideration.	

 

 

Bodie Golla 

	


